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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

19th January 2024 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 
We were very excited with the arrival of an 

interactive board in Willow class this week! 

This is going to be a super way to help us learn 

new things and we are really looking forward to 

using it. 

We have continued to explore different forms 

of transport this week and have enjoyed 

singing along to the book ‘Car, car, truck, jeep’. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even though it has been cold this week, we 

have still been playing outside – we just had to 

wrap up very warmly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Rhyme Focus 
 

Next week we are going to be learning the 

Nursery Rhyme ‘Down at the Station’ and 

making the different sounds that trains 

can make. 

Information for Families 
Spring term Coffee Morning 

We will be holding our half termly coffee 

morning on Thursday 25th January at 

9.15am. This will be a chance to meet other 

parents and ask any questions you might 

have about how children learn at Nursery. 

 

Reminders 

If your child is unable to attend Nursery 

for any reason or someone else is going to 

collect your child at home time, please call 

either the Nursery directly on 01932 

851744 or the school office on 01932 842 

785 to let us know. Thank you. 

 

Top Tip 
Go for a walk together and look at 

different coloured cars. Can you name 

the colours of cars you see? Which 

coloured cars do you see the most of? 


